From: spacesforpeople

Sent: 01 December 2020 14:45

Subject: Spaces for People - Lanark Road, Longstone Road and Inglis Green Road

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders

Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed emergency road measures. Comments have been reviewed and are included in the attached assessment feedback form. Following consideration by <u>full Council</u> on 19 November the proposals have been approved for implementation with the following changes:

- Removal of floating bus stops from the first phase of implementing the design. We will consider delivering the floating bus stops if required at a later date following engagement with relevant interested parties
- Retaining loading and parking bays where possible

Officers will be monitoring all the temporary measures and will make adjustments as necessary to mitigate any impacts.

We expect that these measures will be implemented from Monday 11 January 2021.

Further information about how the Council is implementing temporary road measures to support safe walking, wheeling and cycling is available at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/spacesforpeople

Regards

Spaces for People Team

Eileen Hewitt I Transport Officer (Active Travel) I Road Safety and Active Travel I Place I City of Edinburgh Council I G:4 Waverley Court I 4 East Market Street I Edinburgh I EH8 8BG